Meeting at the Investors Association
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On October 28, 2021, the Association of International Investors of Georgia was visited by Mr.
Ahmet Yilmaz, Chairman of the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Samsun and members
of the Board of Governors. During the meeting, the sides discussed the economic crisis created
by the pandemic, the relations between the two countries, the planning of various joint events,
the investment environment in Georgia and the importance of attracting new investments. The
President of the Association informed the guests about the Association and its member
companies and thanked them for their visit.




